
	

	 	 					 																																																			 	
	

	

Neighborhood	Council	of	Westchester	Playa	
8726	South	Sepulveda	Boulevard,	PMB	191A			Los	Angeles,	CA		90045	

213.473.7023	ph		•		310.301.3564	fx	
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December	6,	2016	

	

Herb	J.	Wesson,	Jr.	
President,	Los	Angeles	City	Council	
c/o	Office	of	the	City	Clerk	
Los	Angeles	City	Hall	
200	North	Spring	Street,	Room	430	
Los	Angeles,	CA	90012	
	

Dear	Mr.	Wesson,	

The	Neighborhood	Council	of	Westchester-Playa	(NCWP)	supports	the	Cannabis	Enforcement,	
Taxation	and	Regulatory	Act	(CETRA).	

However,	the	NCWP	recognizes	that	upon	passage	of	CETRA,	Proposition	D,	previously	
approved	by	the	voters,	will	be	repealed.	This	is	a	cause	for	concern,	as	Proposition	D	outlines	
limits	on	the	number	of	medical	cannabis	dispensaries	that	can	legally	operate	in	Los	Angeles.	
Additionally,	this	referendum	addressed	critical	land-use	issues,	such	as	distances	from	schools,	
parks,	churches,	etc.	

In	order	to	allay	concerns	of	stakeholders	in	our	region,	we	would	like	to	request	that	a	public	
meeting	be	held	on	the	Westside,	in	addition	to	meetings	already	conducted	in	other	parts	of	
the	City.	Such	a	meeting	would	ensure	that	all	parts	of	Los	Angeles	are	heard	from	on	this	
important	and	time	sensitive	issue.	

	

Sincerely,	

Cyndi	Hench,	

President	
	


